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Full Text

The Permanent Forum invites the Working Group on the use of mercenaries as a
means of violating human rights and impeding the exercise of the right of peoples
to self-determination to conduct a study on the human rights abuses against
Indigenous Peoples of the Sahel region by mercenaries and other non-State
armed actors.
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